
Division 5 Report - January 2024. 

 

Division 5 is going strong and growing. We are up 6 members since the start of 2023. In June we had a 

weekend meetup for division members. This meeting was held at the American Windmill Museum June 

16-17, 2023. During this week the Lubbock Model Railroad Association had their modular layouts and 

other setups on display at the museum. Several clinics were presented on Friday and Saturday by 

Laurence Ertner, Adam Chavez, Mike Mackie, Henry Crawford, Don Winn, and Shelley Harris, the 

weekend concluded with a dinner and Mike Mackey giving the keynote address. We had 3 new members 

sign up that weekend.  

The Abilene Model Railroaders Society has moved into its new building and recently held an open house 

in December.  

Division 5 member Spanky Fuentes won the Judges Award at the 2023 Texas Express National 

Convention.  

View the division’s previous meeting recordings. https://www.youtube.com/@NMRALSRD5  

Sign up for updates from the division and when we are holding our monthly meetings go with this link. 

http://eepurl.com/hRLLm9 

 Happy model railroading! 

Brooks Willig 

Division 5 Director 

https://www.youtube.com/@NMRALSRD5
http://eepurl.com/hRLLm9

